
Reception Class - Spring Term – 2023/2024 

 

Dear parents, 

Happy New Year everyone, wishing you a prosperous year with good health. We 

are off to a great start this year with lots of exciting things to learn and enhance 

your children’s learning journey. 

Ms Wekpe and Miss Hadji 
 

PE: 

Reception will be having 

PE on Tuesday mornings. 

Their PE kit is: 

 PE t-shirt (white) 

 Navy jogging 

bottoms 

 White socks 

 Trainers 

 Navy blue jumper 

(To keep warm). 

Reading/RWI: 
Every Friday, the children 

need to bring in their 

reading records and their 

books: 

 A levelled book 

 A reading book for 

pleasure 

 

Reading should be at least 

15mins a day. 

(Reading records need to 

be signed). 

Class Dojo: 
Please check Class Dojo 

daily for updates. Feel 

free to send us a message 

with any enquires and I 

will try to respond as 

soon as possible.

 

 
The children will receive 

homework on- 

Friday: This will include 

spelling words, which 

needs to be practiced 

(children need to learn 

how to use them in a 

sentence). 

Numeracy, topic RE will be 

given to reinforce learning 

that has taken place in 

class. 

 

 

 

On the 7th of March we 

will dress up for World 

Book Day. 

 

 

Red Nose Day is on the 

22nd of March, we will 

dress up in red for Comic 

Relief.  

 

 

 

Giving Mondays 

We ask that you kindly 

donate £1 weekly 

towards additional 

resources to support your 

children’s in the class. 

 

Please join us for our 

Achievement Assemblies 

Jan 26th 

Feb 23rd 

Mar 22nd 

 


